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Stephen J. Puleo

From: Laurie Bachelder <laurie@mainedevelopmentgroup.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2024 4:25 PM

To: Stephen J. Puleo; steve@sjreng.com

Cc: Jon G. Rioux

Subject: RE: Time Sensitive-Edgewood Estates

Steve and John 
Thank you for the call today. 
Steve Roberge is on his way to the site now.  Erosion controls will be put in tomorrow.  As for any 
stumps/debris you may have seen on site, those were tailored over from our North Yarmouth 
project.  Instead of disposing of them we brought them there so they can be ground up with the 
other stumps when they are pulled, we always try to reuse what we can.  So I can assure you that no 
stumps were pulled, Steve will be able to verify this in his updated report.  He will also be verifying 
that no tress were distributed in the buffer area. 
 
As mentioned, this was not to defy any rules.  The logger had some time and we wanted to get him 
when we could, as you know in this environment it is hard to find workers needed for these 
projects.  Every town is different so that is why we asked code before proceeding.   
 
I do hope everyone can see this was an honest miscommunication.  As long as everything checks 
out as stated above I hope we can move forward as planned as there would be no harm done as 
those same trees would have been cut immediately after approval. 
 
My sincere apologies.  We look forward to working with you on this and other projects in the future.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Laurie Bachelder, President 
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